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Special Election Update 

It’s official! There are 17 candidates who qualified to run in the Special Election for U.S. 
Congress, District 20. The deadline to qualify ended at noon last Tuesday. 
Our Elections Office will begin mailing out Vote-by-Mail ballots to Palm Beach County voters 
on September 18 for the Special Primary Election that is scheduled for Tuesday, November 2, 
2021. There will be 5 convenient Early Voting locations open 10:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. from 
Saturday, October 23 – Sunday, October 31, 2021. For more information about voting in the 
Special Election and important deadlines, please visit VotePalmBeach.gov or call (561) 656-
6200. 
 

 
PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS 

402,512 DEMOCRATS 
278,053 REPUBLICANS 

290,695 OTHER 
971,260 TOTAL 
*as of 8/12/2021 
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